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November 18, 2005 
 

CIRCULAR LETTER TO ALL MEMBER COMPANIES
 
 

 
   Re: Personal Auto Policy Forms and Endorsements 
 
By Circular Letter To All Member Companies dated October 26, 
2006, this Bureau announced the approval of numerous revisions 
to the Personal Automobile Policy Program.  With that Circular, 
it was indicated that the North Carolina Personal Auto Policy 
forms and endorsements would be available on the Rate Bureau 
website in Word format for downloading.  The forms and 
endorsements are now available at our website at www.ncrb.org.  
Click on Personal Lines Services on the left side of the home 
page and then click on Personal Auto Policy Forms and 
Endorsements to access these forms.   
 
The Personal Auto Policy forms and endorsements will be 
available on the Rate Bureau public website for approximately 
two weeks before being moved to a secured website that will 
require a login and password for access.  This is part of the 
Rate Bureau’s migration to a new secure web server.  A circular 
letter will be distributed in the very near future for 
directions on obtaining a login and password. 
 
Please see to it that this Circular Letter is brought to the 
attention of all interested personnel. 
 
       Very truly yours, 
 
       F. Timothy Lucas 
 
       Personal Lines Manager 
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